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Summer Mental Heath Resources 

Alice Paul House 24/7 Hotline:  724-349-4444       The Open Door 724-465-2605     Crisis Line:  988 

Although 29.3% of IUP Students said 

they drink alcohol more than once a 

week, that leave 70.7% who do not. If 

you choose not to drink, you are defi-

nitely not alone. (ACHA, 2019)  

Questions or comments can be directed to the Alcohol, Tobacco, & Other Drug Program  in the 

Center for Health and Well-Being: 

Suites on Maple East - Suite G59  901 Maple Street, Indiana, PA 15705  

Phone: (724) 357-1265   email: atod-oasis@iup.edu  

Good luck on Finals! 


